Technical Director’s Report to Chess Scotland AGM 2010
The 2009 Rules Book was prepared just before the last AGM and has since been distributed. It is available from the Membership Secretary or myself.

The Arbiters’ Committee met twice during the season. A special meeting was held in September to discuss restructuring the process for training and qualification of Arbiters to make the process more flexible and to allow recognition of those who wish to contribute to the organisation of tournaments but do not wish to become full Arbiters. A structure was agreed and discussed further at the February meeting but is taking longer than hoped to develop fully. The February meeting also discussed arbiter activity and other routine matters (minutes available from website).
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